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Are YyOou agood liar? Are your friends?
There are always times when we need to hide
the complete truth but even with good actors
there are ways to tell when people are lying
and when they’re being honest! Psychologists
say that when we're not telling the truth we
do certain things but we don’t know we're
doing them! You just need to look carefully
for the signs to catch them out.

Look at the eyes. Are the speaker’s eyes
looking left and down? Or are the pupils
getting bigger? It’s a lie! A liar has to do
something with their hands. So if the speaker
is touching his ear or scratching his nose, be
careful!

Another dead giveaway is blushing. Some
people always go red. Also, liars smile a lot
and talk quickly and loudly. Sometimes they
even sweat a little and lick their lips or
swallow because they’re nervous. Other body
language that can tell us if someone is lying
can be crossing their arms or legs or tapping
their toes.

Another sure sign is when someone
hesitates or changes the subject. And be very
careful. Girls are better at lying than boys!
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1. These words have something in common. Put them in order, ‘best’ to ‘worst’:
	“Truth”
	“White lie”  
	“Whopper”
	“Lie”
	“Fib”

	Worst                                           or                                           Better

	1.
	1.

	2.
	2.

	3.
	3.

	4.
	4.

	5. 
	5. 


2.   Give large answers for next questions:

a. Do you know when people are lying to you?  How? Explain.

b. Do other people know when you are not telling the truth?  Why? Explain

3. Read next magazine article and answer?
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Does it tell us   a) How to lie so that people do not know?   
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                            b) How to know if other people are lying?     

                            c) How important it is to tell the truth?         


4. Read the article again and write the actions in the box next to the picture.

	1.

	2.

	3.  scratch nose

	4.

	5.

	6.

	7.

	8.

	9.

	10.

	11.

	12.
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